
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF

THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of "citizens of Australia"

Draws to the attention of the House...that all Australian Technical Colleges across Australia, will no

longer receive additional Federal Government Funding after December 2009. Current Year 11

students will not be able to complete their SACE with the ATC and have been advised to enrol with

their former schools. Many subjects offered by these schools will not be available to these Year 12's

as they have not completed the Year 11 prerequisite component. ATC students have chosen a Trade

based SACE and will not be able to continue on this path. Considering there is a huge shortage of

qualified Trades people in our country, it seems ridiculous that these Colleges aren't being

encouraged. They provide valuable Trade relevant skills and experience which prepares students for

work in their chosen field. This type of education is not available in the main stream schools and

students who prefer a more "hands on approach" thrive in this environment.

We therefore ask the House to....continue funding the Australian Technical Colleges across Australia

and allow trade students to receive the skills and training to pursue careers in their chosen field.




